
THE ‘LEARNING THROUGH DRAMA’ WEBSITE. 
I am currently developing a company website that 
will provide information about the different 
services offered by ‘LTD’ as well as updates on 
forthcoming events and trips. 
 

If you would like to be included in a contacts list 
to receive a regular newsletter by e-mail please 
print your e-mail address below 
 

 
I would like to take some photographs to be 
featured in the website. Please complete the 
permission slip below concerning your preference 
about your child appearing on the website 
 
I do/do not give permission for 
________________________ (child’s name) photograph 
to appear on the ‘LTD’ website.  
Many thanks for your help in this matter, 
 
H Robinson (Director ‘LTD’) 
 
 


